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“Delta Air Lines appreciates Chairman Sam Graves’ leadership in putting forward a much-
needed funding proposal to modernize our nation’s air traffic control system, including 
billions for radar systems replacement, ATC tower and TRACON overhaul, as well as air 
traffic controller recruitment, hiring and training. The Chairman’s proposal is a significant 
starting point for comprehensive ATC reform and provides a unique opportunity for industry, 
Congress and the Administration to come together to take our country’s national airspace 
system to new heights through investment and innovation.” 

 


